
We are currently recruiting: 
Trans, non-binary and Two-Spirit people 

who have undergone phalloplasty or metoidioplasty,                         
from either Canada or the United States

for a 45–60-minute anonymous survey about your pre and                 
post surgical experiences

You can find more information or take 

the survey on our project’s website, 

progresscolab.net/survey

This research is funded by the CIHR

Strategy for Patient-Oriented Research  

Contact the following people for 
more information:
Leo Rutherford, primary researcher, 
Public Health and Social Policy, 
University of Victoria. 
leorutherford@uvic.ca

Nathan Lachowsky, research 
supervisor, University of Victoria. 
nlachowsky@uvic.ca

Patient Reported Outcomes of Genital Reconstruction and Experiences 
of Surgical Satisfaction (PROGRESS) for phalloplasty and metoidioplasty 
is a trans-led, community-based, patient-oriented study about outcomes 
of phalloplasty and metoidioplasty that are important to our community. 
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